08 Explosion Finish as 8u Runner-up in SEAA Halloween Spooktacular Tournament at Willow Creek Park
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Runner-up in the 6th Annual SEAA Spookacular at Willow Creek Park on 10-22-16! A total of 7
teams were in this tournament division and the proceeds went to the Louisiana Flood Victims.
The 08/09 Explosion lost to the 08 Crossfire in the championship game, ending the tournament
with a 3-2 record. Great job Crossfire and Explosion, we are very proud of your efforts! Kudos to
the parents of the 08/09 Explosion for making them look like a bag of M&Ms!




